
 
 

FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS   
 

Office of the Superintendent 
1200 South Clinton Street • Fort Wayne, IN 46802 • Phone: 260.467.2025 • Fax: 260.467.1975 

TO: Members of the Board of School Trustees 
  
FROM: Mark Daniel 
  
SUBJECT: Athletic Facility Improvements at Snider High School  
  
DATE: March 24, 2025 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve a contract amendment in the amount of 
$15,354,559 reflecting a total amended contract amount of $16,617,896 with 
Hagerman, Inc. for the Athletic Facility Improvements at Snider High School.  
 

It is further recommended that the Board approve the following cooperative purchase 
agreements for the Athletic Facility Improvements at Snider High School: 
 

Scope Contractor 
Construction 

Contract 
Cooperative 

Contract 

Synthetic Turf The Motz Group. LLC $1,101,275 AEPA 

Field Lighting Musco Sports Lighting, LLC $234,255 Sourcewell 
Grandstand and 

Pressbox 
Dant Clayton Corporation $3,403,125 Sourcewell 

Bleacher Relocation Lee Company $155,000.00 Sourcewell 
Access Control and 

Cameras 
Presidio Networked 

Solutions 
$171,589.56 Sole Source Vendor 

 
RELATED INFORMATION: 
 
Projects are funded from the 2024 General Obligation Bond and within program 
budget. 
 
Darren Hess, Director of Facilities, will be available to answer questions. 


